Hello,

My name is Scarlet Heupel and | am an Oregon Resident and have been for the last 10 years.
We should not abandon our mail-in voting system. This system allows people to vote without
taking time off work or traveling. Removing this system will supress access to voting for some
Oregon voters. Every vote should matter and be heard. Upcoming requirements to vote should
be enough to screen for who is a citizen or not.

Thank you,
Scarlet Heupel



